cc:Mail for: tmccoy

Subject: Cedar/Bluff
From: Linda <MNHMS034@SIVM.SI.LEDU> at sn-internet 10/5/94 11:22 AM
To: tmccoy at JSC_SSED

Tim,

Unfortunately, it was too late to change the address on your
package by the time I got your message. I took the package down to
shipping on Monday, so with luck you may get it on Friday. Sorry about
that.

Now for the good news. When you mentioned Merrill studying old
sections, a bell went off in my head and I realized we might have some
old covered thin sections of Bluff and Cedar. I looked in our thin
section archives, and lo and behold--4 Bluff 135's and 8 Cedar 240's.
Are these of interest?

Linda
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